
We are updating our name along with other new changes!  St. Robert Craft Bazaar is 

now going to be St. Robert Christmas Marketplace and Crafts to include some of  our 

favorite brands for 2024.   

 

So, if  you know anyone who has brands such as Pamper Chef, Mary Kay, etc. please 

invite them to join us.  Our bazaar chairwoman, Sandy George will be in charge of  

overseeing the number of  brands and will be making sure that all crafters and their 

crafts are promoted.   

 

A new bonus is the option to be an event sponsor.  For only $100 any business can be 

part of  our fun.  Sponsorship includes a 4’ x 4’ display area to let visitors know about 

themselves and business, plus their logo will be on our 8’ advertising banner.  

 

This year’s event will be Saturday, December 7, 2024 and our prices have stayed the 

same as last year.  Because of  the overwhelming success of  our “early bird” bonus… 

if  you, as a returning crafter, reserve by September 15, 2024, the committee is offering 

$5 savings so your space would be back to $35 if  that is the space/table size you 

choose. The offer is good only on one of  your tables. 

 

We are also going to have the application that is on our website: strobertccw.org,  

which will have a fillable pdf  so you can fill it out online, put it in US mail to us along 

with your payment. 

 

Any questions, call Sandy George, 810-659-6610.  We look forward to seeing you! 


